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Circular 062  

                                    08 August 2023 

 

Dear Evergreen Residents, 

 
WELLNESS MORNING: 17 AUGUST 2023: 
 
Evergreen Health have collaborated with Mediclinic Sandton and Discovery health to host a 
wellness morning preceding the AGM on the morning of 17 August 2023. They have lined 
up a variety of healthcare professionals to speak about various topics relating to wellness.  
You are invited to attend talks that might be of interest to you.    

 
 

Discovery Health Corporate will also be part of our Wellness morning.   Discovery will 
perform the Premier Lite Health Checks for interested residents. The assessment is 
expected to take approximately 30 minutes per person to complete. For Discovery 
Members, there will be no cost associated with the Health Check. However, for Non-
Discovery Members, the fee for the test will be R508.40. Evergreen Health will take care of 
settling the invoices for Non-Members, but residents will be directly billed for the test by 
Evergreen Health. 



  

 

Please note that this offer also extends to members of medical aids administered by 
Discovery. (As listed on the next page). 

To ensure a smooth and efficient testing process, we would need your assistance in pre-
booking your test slots.  These will take approximately 30 minutes per person and 
depending on how many residents book, Discovery will send enough staff to 
accommodate our numbers.   Please book your slot with reception on EXT 1200 by 
Monday 14 August 2023 at 09:00.   Please remember to bring your discovery membership 
number with on the day to speed up the process of registering. 

 



  

 

Testing will start from 07h00 to accommodate those residents who might want to attend all 
the speakers talks.  Kind 2 Hear, Arjo Huntleigh, Forticare and Hector Naidoo and 
Associates; will be exhibiting their products and will be available to engage with residents 
on a one-on-one basis. 

And to add a bit of fun and exercise to the morning, we will have a smoothie blender bike 
where you can peddle to blend your own smoothie. 

   

Hope to see you there! 
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


